
 

 

The Hands Across the Water Club of Grover Middle 
School will be holding a Spring Carnival on 

Saturday, March 28th  

From 10 a.m. - 2 p.m.  

In the Gym at Grover Middle School 

There will be games, prizes, contests, a craft table, 
face painting, food, drinks and a whole lot more. 

All are welcome, but kids from 3-10 will have the 
most fun. 

 

All proceeds will go to  

the Community Charter School for orphans in the 
Democratic Republic of Congo 

 


